
Nancy Marconi 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

August 29, 2023 

Dear Ms. Marcon i, 

DISTRIBUTION INC. 

SUBMITTED BY RESS 

Re: 2024 Cost of Service Application for Electricity Distribution Rates (EB-2023-0055) 

Wasaga Distribution Inc. (WDI) has been diligently working and preparing to file a rebasing application 

fo r distribution rates effective May 1, 2024. Unfortunately, fo r multiple reasons including resource 

constraints, WDI is unable to meet the scheduled filing date of August 31, 2023. 

WDI is confident that it will be able to file its cost of service rate application with the OEB on or before 

October 31, 2023. Despite this application filing delay, WDI remains hopeful that our application can still 

be processed in time for rebased rates to be effective and implemented for May 1, 2024. 

Please contact the undersigned if there are any questions with the foregoing. 

Sincerely, 

Ashly Karamatic 

Manager, Finance & Regulatory 

Wasaga Distribution Inc. 

a.karamatic@wasagadist.ca 


